
Stapled stock consultation 
 
 
How to make a submission 
 
Submissions should be made by 30 May 2008 and can be addressed 
to: 
 
Stapled stock consultation 
C/- Deputy Commissioner 
Policy Advice Division 
Inland Revenue Department 
PO Box 2198 
Wellington 
 
Or email: policy.webmaster@ird.govt.nz with “Stapled stock” in the 
subject line. 
 
Submissions should include a brief summary of major points and 
recommendations.  They should also indicate whether it would be 
acceptable for officials from Inland Revenue and the Treasury to 
contact those making submissions to discuss their submission, if 
required. 
 
Submissions may be the subject of a request under the Official 
Information Act 1982, which may result in their publication.  The 
withholding of particular submissions on the grounds of privacy, or 
for any other reason, will be determined in accordance with that 
Act.  Accordingly, those making a submission who think that any 
part of it should be properly withheld under the Act should indicate 
this clearly. 
 


